
 
 

May 11, 2017 

 

Dear 2017 Winners, 

 Congratulations on winning the Growing up Asian in America 
Contest. Your entries have brought to life the stories, experiences and issues 
that matter to you most as Asian Americans, and I am so honored that you 
chose to share these with me. 

 Throughout our nation’s history, we have overcome our most difficult 
challenges only when brave people like you have stood up and spoken out. 

 Please enjoy this celebration and award ceremony. I am impressed and 
inspired by your engagement and hope that you keep it up, stay interested, and 
encourage your family and friends to do so, as well. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Kamala D. Harris 
United States Senator 


